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POST to Host Decertification Process 
Workshops 

 

 

 
The Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training (POST), in collaboration with the Peace Officers Research Association 
of California (PORAC), will be providing several presentations of a two-hour decertification class that covers practical 
information about Senate Bill 2 (2021). The class will include topics such as POST's role in serious misconduct investigations, an 
introduction to the definitions of serious misconduct categories, and the decertification process. You'll also have the 
opportunity to ask any decertification-related questions as well as receive relevant information about your certification.   
  
Dates, locations, and reservation information are listed below. Questions may be directed to the Professional 
Conduct Southern Support Inbox. 
 
Friday, February 07, 2025 
09:00 AM - 11:00 AM 
Sheriff's Employees' Benefit Association  
1998 Orange Tree Lane 
Redlands, CA 92374 
 
Friday, March 21, 2025 
09:00 AM - 11:00 AM 
Ventura County Deputy Sheriffs' Association  
981 S. Victoria Avenue 
Ventura, CA 93003 
  
Wednesday, April 2, 2025 
09:00 AM - 11:00 AM 
Anaheim Police Association 
3160 East La Palma Avenue, Suite A 
Anaheim, CA 92806 
 
 Friday, April 4, 2025 
09:00 AM - 11:00 AM 
San Diego Police Officers Association 
8388 Vickers Street 
San Diego, CA 92111   
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